
Subject: Re: PR!
Posted by Mindtraveller on Sun, 22 Mar 2009 08:45:28 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

sergeynikitin wrote on Sun, 22 March 2009 06:33
1) There is no need to hurry up with the change of the logo.
2) The new logo does not bear a message that this is a continuity with the C++ (unlike the old).
3) Better would be to write the menu - Ultimate++, or perhaps - Ultimate++ TheIDE. Even in the
letters to our visitors, the signatures must be kept - Ultimate++ team. Everywhere!.. People read
the forum and went - and then a letter - "means Ultimate - it works!".
1) I must disagree. Current logo is of former 90`s style. Please look at the modern logos, see the
difference. There`s no need for such an advanced framework (maybe the most advanced one for
C++) to have old-looking logo.
Redesign is even more a task because of (3).

2) All the logos have C++ signature inside of them. It was my aim to have C++ inside of U++ logo.

3) luzr wrote on Fri, 20 March 2009 12:29Deprecating the project name "Ultimate++" and using
U++ only in the future. I am afraid that Ultimate++ does not sound seriously enough for many.
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